
Dear elected representatives in the Oregon legislature,
As a constituent of HD 23, I support the bill to expel Mike Nearman based on his behavior December 21, 2021 
and his pattern of actions leading up to that date.
 I believe his behavior amounts
to sedition and his punishment should fit the seriousness of that crime.
Thank you for your service.


